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Dear South Fork Community, I hope this message finds you all doing well, 

In a combination of the recent stay at home order by the Governor and our school calendar 
spring break, the earliest school can resume would be on April 14.  I want to thank parents, 
students, and teachers as we have traveled our way through this never seen educational 
environment.  With new challenges come opportunities to grow and learn.  As the state has 
established no clear direction at this point, the district will continue to provide educational 
opportunities for your child through April 7.   

Starting on April 8, the district's planned spring break, teachers will be taking time off for their 
families and friends.  Students can still use links and websites to continue to learn during this 
time, understand that teachers may not be available.  Hopefully, in the near future, we will 
have some guidance and be able to inform you of what is going to happen on April 14.   

I also want to encourage all to take advantage of the free meal service through the High School 
Cafeteria.  Any child up to the age of 18, seniors over the age of 65, and Veterans living in the 
South Fork Community are offered this service.  People wanting the service have two 
options.  Orders can be completed on the link on the district Facebook page by 8:00 AM for free 
delivery that day.  Orders can also be picked up at the High School Cafeteria between the hours 
of 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM.  No pre-order is required if you plan to pick up your meals.   

Lastly and most importantly, the health and safety of our staff, students, and community comes 
first. Please make sure you are taking care of yourself during these troubling times.  Please stay 
safe, stay healthy, and follow governmental recommendations.  We will come out of all this 
stronger.  

 

Educationally Yours,  

 

Chris Clark 
SF Superintendent   
 


